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TO: GENERAL CONSUMING PUBLIC
SUBJECT: Public Health Warning Against the Purchase and Use of

Vapor _ Product _ Refill (e-liguid) “GLUTTONY
MAMON?” Containing CANNABINOL

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) warns the public from purchasing and using
the vapor product refill “GLUTTONY MAMON” which tested positive for the
presence of CANNABINOL. The product was found to contain a form of Liquid
Cannabis which is considered as a dangerous drug under Republic Act No. 9165,
otherwise known as the “Comprehensive Dangerous Drug Act of 2002".

The table below indicates the particulars of the vapor product containing dangerous drug:

PRODUCT IMAGE/S
Brand Name GLUTTONY
Flavor/Variant MAMON
Volume 65 ml
Manufacturer NOT INDICATED
3 F Expiry Date NOT INDICATED
" omm—

In light of the foregoing, the public is advised not to purchase the aforementioned product
containing dangerous drug substance, as this poses potential hazards to the consuming
public.

All concerned establishments are warned not to distribute/sell the aforementioned
product.
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Law enforcement agencies and Local Government Units are requested to ensure that the
product is not sold or made available in the market or areas of their jurisdiction.

To report any sale, distribution, complaint and/or adverse event on the use of similar
products, the online reporting facility, eReport can be accessed at ereport@fda.gov.ph,
or call us at the Center for Cosmetics Regulation and Research (CCRR) hotline (02)
8857-1900 loc. 8113 or 8107.

Dissemination of this advisory to all concerned is hereby requested.
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